
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

23rd August 2019 
 

 
Dear Residents 
 
   

 
Tree selection and positioning has in the past has been done by Dick Sheppard, Mary Ann Brews and 
myself. While we are certainly happy to continue doing that, we’d like to give you the opportunity to 
suggest one or more trees, and/or tell us where you’d like to see them planted. 
 
As far as selection goes, it must be indigenous and frost resistant – or at least reasonably so! Position 
can be anywhere in the common parkland.  
 
If you’d like to make a suggestion, let me know either in person or by phone on ext. 172, or by e-mail to 
Hennie@leobeck.co.za before Thursday 29 August. I cannot guarantee that we’ll accommodate your 
suggestion, but we’ll certainly give it fair consideration. 
 
I previously sent this appeal out via the village WhatsApp groups, but to repeat it for the sake of those 
who are not on those groups: Arbor Day is now just 2 short weeks away and we’ve got an awful lot of 
planning and work to do before then. And we cannot start with that until we know how much money we 
have. 
 
This appeal is to all those who’ve decided to make a contribution: please make your contribution 
SOONEST, and if at all possible before the end of this week end! If money is tight right now, make a 
commitment and ResCom will carry you until your funds are available. 
 
Payments can be made by EFT to ResCom, or in cash to John Parrott in Unit 20, or Chris Edwards at 
Unit 89, or in a sealed envelope to the reception desk with your name and unit number and ‘Arbor Day’ 
on it. John’s e-mail address is johnsparrott@gmail.com . 
 
Hennie du Preez, 
Chairman 
 
Bank details are: Standard Bank, acct. 305 128 116: Reference: Arbor day & Unit no. 
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